NAVAL AVIATION PRE-FLIGHT SCHOOL
University of lIowa
ITowa City, lowa

May 4, 1942

Mr, Forrest C. Allen,
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Phog:

I just arrived at Iowa City and your l tter of
April 27th, was on my desk. The plan you suggest for the
Basketball games sounds very good to me. I wish you
would let me know how it is proposed to finance this.
I Imagine it 1s a question of paying the rent and other
expenses and the four teams splitting the net recelpts.

With best wishes, I am

Cordially yours,

- e

Major B. W, Blerman,
Director of Athlectics,
Naval Aviation Pre-Flight School
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